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REGISTER NOW for IACA's first 
conference in the United States 
scheduled for July 9-13, 2017, in 
Washington, DC!  An exceptional 
conference is planned and it is one 
you will not want to miss!  For this 
conference, IACA has partnered 
with the National Association for 
Court Management (NACM) to host 
a joint conference.  The interest in 
attending this conference is 
extremely high and registration as 
well as the conference hotel are 
filling up fast so be sure to register 
soon if you plan to attend.  To 
register, please visit IACA’s website, 
www.iaca.ws, and be sure to use the 
IACA code, IACA2017, in the promo 
box to get the IACA member 
rate.  IACA is pleased to include a 
one year membership with your 
conference registration.   

Although the conference agenda can 
be found on the website, topic 
highlights of the 6 plenary* and over 
48 breakout sessions include: 

 Equal Access to Justice 

 C o u r t  G o v e r n a n c e  a n d 
Leadership 

 Technology and Its Deployment 
 Promoting the Rule of Law 

 I n d e p e n d e n c e  a n d 
Accountability of the Judiciary 

 
*Spanish language interpretation will be 
available for the six plenary sessions. 

 

In addition, be sure to plan to attend 
Sunday’s Welcome Reception 
followed by Dueling Pianos and the 
social event at the Library of 
Congress on Tuesday evening.  Both 
events promise to be quite 
memorable! 

For those of you who may require a 
VISA to attend, it is very important 
that you initiate the VISA process as 
soon as possible to avoid any delay 
in processing.  Special instructions 
for VISA application are included 
on the website.   

You do not want to miss this 
conference and this very special 
opportunity to network with other 
IACA members as well as with 
hundreds of court managers and 
administrators from the state courts 
who are members of NACM.  This is 
a unique opportunity and one to 
take advantage of.   

IACA President, Vladimir Frietas, 
and the rest of the IACA Board look 
forward to seeing you at this 
conference in Washington, DC.   
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